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COVID-19 Vaccine Video Update 
With a rapidly evolving situation and the holidays fast approaching, Dr. Reg Blaber, Virtua’s chief clinical 
officer, has filmed a video to bring you up-to-minute on Virtua’s vaccine distribution plans. We had 
initially planned a webinar this week, but elected to send this link to view at your convenience. The 
message is shared in a spirit of transparency and to address your queries on how we are orchestrating 
such a large vaccination campaign across the system.  
 
Continue to check your email for more updates and alerts in the days to come. The situation remains 
fluid and we are working to keep everyone informed as quickly as possible. 
 
Survey on Vaccine Interest is Now Closed 
We recently shared a survey link to gauge interest in receiving the vaccine. The survey is now closed and 
we thank those who participated. The information gave us critical insight into readiness among our 
providers. The survey was not intended to be a method to sign up for the vaccine. 
 
Let Us Know of Email Delivery Issues 
We have heard that some physicians may not be receiving Clinician Update, sent from 
COVIDUpdate@ThisIsVirtua.org. With so much information to share, we want to know if there is any 
concern. If you hear of a colleague who has not received any of our messages, email 
VirtuaClinician@virtua.org, and we will be sure to update our records. However, first check spam 
folders, as we are finding that some accounts may be blocking our emails.  

Save the Date 
We invite all Virtua colleagues to tune in and experience inspiring musical performances to “Lift Us Up” 
in the Here for Good Holiday Concert live via Zoom on Tuesday, Dec. 22 at 7 p.m. Please watch for the 
exclusive link in your email inbox closer to the date.  
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